

Julia Buffo Building Statistics 877-489-4092 T 800-892-7470 F building.statistics@construction.com 34 Crosby Drive Ste. 201, Bedford, MA 01730 construction.com

January 2016

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for your continued support of our residential construction research. We are grateful for your efforts in completing our forms.

Because of your timely, consistent information, we are able to accurately track and document residential new construction. Without your help it would be impossible to observe trends and predict future activity. Residential building registered an 11% gain for 2015, a modest increase than what was reported in 2014 (up 5%). Both Single Family and Multifamily showed a comparable increase in 2015 to 11% and 10%, respectively.

Thank you to everyone who has been able to fax or email their responses. It has allowed us to begin compiling your information as soon as the new month begins and we have really appreciated it.

Thank you again for all of your support throughout the year. Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year,

Julia M. Buffo

Manager, Building Statistics

Enc.